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with Springs Valley! Unveiling a Year of Financial Fun!

DEAR SPRINGS VALLEY 
COMMUNITY
As we dive into a new year filled with possibilities, 
we’re delighted to introduce you to the essence of our 
upcoming adventure – “Stache the Cash.” Get ready to 
embark on a journey of financial joy like never before!

This year, Springs Valley is all about blending the practical 
with the playful. Our mantra is simple: “Stache your Cash 
with Springs Valley!” It’s not just a catchy phrase; it’s a 
call to action for everyone to stash away a bit of fun and 
funds. Why are we doing this, you ask? Simple – because 
you deserve it! In the hustle and bustle of daily life, we 
believe in adding a sprinkle of delight to your financial 
journey. “Stache the Cash” is our way of making saving a 
rewarding and enjoyable experience.

Why choose to ’Stache your cash with Springs Valley? 
Because with us, your savings journey becomes more 
than a routine; it becomes an experience and you 
become a part of our family. 

You will have:

•       Financial Wizards at Your Service: 
Our expert team is here to guide you through 
every twist and turn of your financial path. ’Stache 

your cash with the confidence that comes from 
having Springs Valley by your side.

•     Tailored Solutions, Just for You: 
Your financial goals are as unique as you are. At 
Springs Valley, we believe in offering personalized 
solutions that align with your dreams. Why settle 
for generic when you can have a savings strategy 
tailored to fit you perfectly?

•     Rewards and Surprises Await: 
’Stache your cash isn’t just about setting money 
aside; it’s about unlocking a treasure trove of 
rewards and surprises along the way. Watch your 
savings grow, and with it, watch the perks multiply.

Stay tuned for more surprises and smiles in the 
upcoming year as we unwrap the layers of ‘Stache the 
Cash. Together, let’s make this year a celebration of 
your financial well-being.

Wishing you a fantastic year ahead, filled with 
laughter, prosperity, and a stylish ‘stache of savings!

Springs Valley Bank & Trust Company

Happy New Year!



Congrats to Ryan!

  GRAPHIC DESIGN 
 INTERNSHIP 
  Jasper Main Street Banking
 Center • Jasper, IN  

Visit svbt.bank to apply. Don’t see the job 
you are looking for? You can submit a resume 
for future consideration by eMailing 
careers@svbt.bank.

https://www.svbt.bank/Careers.aspx 
If you would like to join the SVBT team and 
participate in the mentorship program click here 
for available career opportunities.

 Internship 
Opportunity

SAFECENTS:
MONTHLY CYBER FINTIPS
Turn on your alerts!
Use NotifiSM to receive real-time alerts for your Springs Valley 
accounts! You choose what types of alerts to receive, how to 
receive those alerts (eMail, text, Online Banking, Mobile 
Banking), when to receive alerts and more.

•Free  •Convenience  •Peace of Mind

•Greater Security  •Reduce Risk of Fraud

Message and data rates may apply.  Notifi is a Service Mark of Fiserv, Inc., or its a�liates.

Sign up for NotifiSM through Springs Valley's Online or 
Mobile Banking today! 

In 2021, Congress enacted the Corporate Transparency Act. This law creates a 
beneficial ownership information reporting requirement as part of the U.S. 
government’s e�orts to make it harder for bad actors to hide or benefit from 
ill-gotten gains through shell companies or other opaque ownership structures.

Beginning on January 1, 2024, many companies in the United States will have to report 
information about their beneficial owners, i.e., the individuals who ultimately own or control 
the company. They will have to report the information to the Financial Crimes Enforcement 
Network (FinCEN). FinCEN is a bureau of the U.S. Department of the Treasury.

How Do I Report? Reporting companies will have to report beneficial ownership information electronically 
through FinCEN’s website: www.fincen.gov/boi

Where Can I Learn More? You can find guidance materials and additional information by scanning the QR code

New Federal Reporting Requirement



CRA 
Scholarship
Springs Valley Bank & Trust Company is thrilled 
to offer two Community Reinvestment Act (CRA) 
Scholarships in the amount of $1,000 to each 
chosen student within the Bank’s assessment area. 
This scholarship will recognize the educational 
achievement of low-to-moderate income students 
with a desire to continue their higher education. 
We will be accepting applications until Friday, 
March 8th. For additional information 
please visit svbt.bank.

On December 31, 2023, after 23 years of service, Linda Rice 
retired from Springs Valley Bank & Trust Company, leaving 
behind a familiar presence that will be missed by both 
customers and colleagues.

Linda graduated from Salem High School, where she was 
also a member of the National Honor Society. She worked 
as Loan Processor at Springs Valley since she started in 
2000 and is also a certified notary. 

“Linda has had a very nice career in banking spanning 
over 23 years. During her career, Linda has come to work 
and brightened her customer’s and fellow employee’s day. 
Linda has exemplified SVB&T’s Core Values and really takes 
pride in making sure her customers are well taken care of. 
It shows how Linda answers the phone, “How can I make 
this the best call of your day” or singing and bringing her 
assigned loan officers soft drinks every day.” said Brain 
Schwartz, Assistant Vice President & Loan Operations 
Manager. “Linda has been a pleasure to work with and will 
be missed by our staff and her regular customers. We wish 
Linda all the best upon her retirement from SVB&T.”

Linda and her husband 
Walter reside in 
Ferdinand. Linda and 
Walter have three (3) 
children and eight 
(8) grandchildren. 
Linda is a member 
of Central 
Christian Church of 
Huntingburg, IN and 
has taught Childrens 
Sunday School for several 
years. She enjoys spending time 
with family and friends, scrapbooks, 
and making greeting cards.

“During my time here at Springs Valley Bank & Trust 
Company, I found not just a workplace but a family. Each 
day was a testament to collaboration, growth, and the 
priceless trust built.” said Linda. “As I move on to this 
next chapter, I carry with me the cherished memories of a 
journey marked by competence, friendship, and the joy of 
contributing to something great! I will miss being part of 
the Springs Valley team!”

Linda Rice retires after 23 
years at Springs Valley

“I found not just a workplace 
but a family.”



Loyal to you, your family, 
and your future.

Start saving today with our

• No Deposit Schedule

• Christmas Club Payout in October

• Direct Deposits of Payouts Available

• Mobile Banking* (view only)

• Online Banking (view only)

• eStatements

*Subject to additional terms and conditions. Message & Data rates may apply. Check with your mobile phone carrier for details.

BENEFITS

Put a little away each
pay for next year’s

Happy Holiday!

svbt.bank  800.843.4947 | Since 1902


